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SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS STARTING AT BUSY TALLAI INTERSECTION 

 
 
Work is starting on a $197,000 Safer Roads Sooner upgrade at the busy Advancetown-Mudgeeraba and Tallai 
roads intersection. 
  
Transport and Main Roads (TMR) South Coast Regional Director Paul Noonan said safety improvements 
included advanced intersection warnings with flashing lights, and removal of the filtered right turn into Tallai 
Road. 
  
“New advance warning signs on the north and southbound approaches will give motorists advanced notice of 
the upcoming intersection, providing time to decelerate for a safer approach to queuing traffic,” Mr Noonan 
said. 
  
“Modifications will also be made to the traffic signals, where motorists currently use a filtered right turn to enter 
Tallai Road when there are gaps. 
  
“Crash history was reviewed, and we are removing the filter and including a new red-turn arrow for turning right 
into Tallai Road. 
  
“This will make the intersection fully controlled with a red or green arrow at all times, improving safety.” 
  
Mr Noonan said the safety upgrade followed recent vegetation clearing at the three-way, curved intersection to 
improve sight lines. 
  
“We expect to complete the intersection work in January and thank motorists for their patience while it is 
underway,” he said. 
  
For more information, contact southcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au. 
  
For up-to-date traffic and road condition information, call 13 19 40, visit www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or download 

the QldTraffic app. 
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